
 

Lowell Community Preschool 2015-2016 

Registration is now open. If you have a 3-5 year old 

that you would like to be kindergarten ready please 

visit the Lowell Community Preschool site located 

under the programs tab. We’re looking forward to 

seeing you next year. If you have any questions call: 

Extended Programs Director: Johnie Matthews at 

541-937-2105 jmatthews@lowell.k12.or.us  

Head Teacher: Jessica Pelroy at 541-953-9200 

pelroyj@yahoo.com 
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